
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Phonics Letter 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are sending home a Set 2 and 3 sound book to every child so that they can practise 
reading the sounds that they will need to know for the Phonics Check, which will take place 
in June. 

Please ask your child to practise reading these sounds to you. On the reverse of each sound 
there are some associated words and review words for your child to practise reading too. 

 

Kind regards, 

L Taylor 

Mrs Taylor 
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